
Hewlett-Packard Company
8000 Foothills Blvd.
Mail Stop 5558
Roseville, CA 95747-5731
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Russ Carlson
Wireless Regulatory Engineer

916.785.1969 Tel
916.785.1195 Fax
russ.carlson@hp.com

May 29, 2007

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Re: Declaration Letter on FCC ID: B94SDCAB0704

Dear reviewer, 

As stated in the product manual, the product bearing the above FCC ID will be used in conjunction of HP 
printers in a mobile configuration. We are submitting for FCC approval on the mobile configuration. 

Additional FCC testing and filing will be made if the application changes to include portable configurations. 

Sincerely yours,                                                   

Russell W. Carlson
Hewlett-Packard Company


